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I am a Belgrade resident and represent 4 generations on the lakes here.  Having 
inherited an old camp with a failed septic system I can personally attest how critical it
is that this bill pass (yes...we fixed it...but does everyone?)  PLEASE consider us 
all...year-rounders and visitors alike. Protecting our waters now, will save us all 
money in the long run.  Being proactive is MUCH less costly than having to be 
reactive once the damage has escalated to critical levels (In our area, our lakes are 
already designated impaired by the DEP) I hope we do everything we can to educate 
everyone and put protective measures in place, Like LD1550, that will address 
necessary changes to be made to protect these fragile resources.  THANK YOU!


